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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 2020-045 

 

TO  :    All PEZA Ecozone Developers / Operators  

                             All PEZA-Registered Enterprises 

                 All PEZA Zone Administrators / Managers / OICs  

 

FROM  :    BGen CHARITO B. PLAZA MNSA, PhD  

       Director General 

 

DATE  :    25 August 2020  

   

SUBJECT :    Invitation to participate on #ThisWorks WHO Webinar Series  

 

The World Health Organization (WHO) will hold a COVID management webinar series entitled 

#ThisWorks for PEZA economic zone locator enterprises next week from 01 – 04 September 

2020. The topics that will be covered for each day are as follows:  

 Day 1: Sept 1 (Tues), 11AM – Waking up on a workday  

 Day 2: Sept 2 (Wed), 11AM  – At the workplace  

 Day 3: Sept 3 (Thur), 11AM – What if I get sick? What if someone is infected at work? 

 Day 4: Sept 4 (Fri), 11AM   – Going back home. 
 
We encourage Safety Officers and Occupational Safety and Health (OSH) Committee 
members to participate in the webinar to get insights on how to further improve COVID 
workplace management from the WHO resource speakers and have an opportunity to dialogue 
with the panelists from DOLE, DTI, PEZA, and other safety officers with exemplary practices.  
 
Survey. The webinar will be free of charge. To participate, please answer the survey questions 
prepared by the WHO by clicking on: Covid-19 in the Workplace Pre-Webinar Survey. All survey 
responses are requested to be submitted on or before 5pm, Friday, 28 August 2020.  
 
Invitation. The meeting invitation shall be provided through PEZA’s FB page through 
www.facebook.com/PEZAPH/.  
 
If there are questions that require our attention, please send an email through Environmental 
Safety Division at ensd@peza.gov.ph  
 
We hope to see you there and together, we heal as one.  
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